Chief Scheckel formally thanked the Clerk Treasurer and her staff for their assistance in the Police Department's quest to secure body cameras. It has been a smooth endeavor. The matter will be moving onto the Town Council for approval.  By bundling the body camera system and tasers we will save money in the long run and are hoping for a seamless transition. Clerk Treasurer Mis added that the body cameras are on schedule for the agenda review meeting for Monday's Town Council meeting.

